Hi, this is ___________________, a student athlete at North Wilkes High School.

As you know, prom season is upon us, and that usually means parties and get-togethers. And that can mean alcohol.

Alcohol can impair reflexes and reaction time. Even though a person can appear sober, they could be drunk. If they are drunk, or have been drinking, they should never get behind the wheel of a car.

A person who has been drinking will have impaired driving and you should never get in the car with a person behind the wheel who has been drinking.

You should never let any of your friends drive who have been drinking. 

During prom season, have a good time but be responsible, be smart.

The North Wilkes High School DREAM TEAM would like everyone to have a safe prom.

A public service message brought to you by the North Carolina High School Athletic Association, the Student Athlete Leadership Team at North Wilkes High School and _____________.
